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On May 2, 2023, 
around 1720 hours, a Historic Core BID
officer was dispatched in response to a

call about a transient individual lying
near the intersection of 6th and Spring.

Upon reaching the scene, the officer
encountered a cooperative suspect.

Following the officer's instructions, the
transient willingly moved away from the

area. The situation was resolved
peacefully and without any

complications or subsequent incidents.

On May 4, 2023, 
around 1545 hours, a Historic Core BID
officer conducted a routine patrol and

observed a group of individuals loitering
in front of 548 S. Spring St. The officer

approached the subjects and
courteously asked them to move away
from the area. The loitering individuals

cooperated without any resistance,
calmly collecting their belongings and

paraphernalia as instructed by the
officer. They left the location peacefully

and without incident.

On May 10, 2023, 
around 0100 hours, a Historic Core BID

officer was on patrol when they
encountered a hit and run incident. The
two individuals involved in the collision

had halted their vehicles. The officer
promptly intervened, diffusing the

situation and assisting in the exchange
of information between both parties.

Consequently, the matter was
effectively resolved.

On May 13, 2023, 
at approximately 0600 hours, a Historic Core BID

officer swiftly responded to an urgent call
concerning an unresponsive individual. Upon

reaching the scene, the officer promptly guided
pedestrians to call 911 for assistance. The

unresponsive state of an African American female
was discovered, leading to the immediate

administration of CPR. Sustained chest
compressions were maintained for approximately

10-15 minutes, culminating in her successful
resuscitation. Subsequently, the Los Angeles Fire

Department (LAFD) arrived to provide further
medical support.
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On May 15, 2023, 

around 0615 hours, a Historic Core BID
officer observed that the roll-up gate of
a business situated at 7th and Broadway

was ajar. Immediate contact was
established, and it was ascertained that
the gate had been unintentionally left

open. Subsequent investigation revealed
that everything was in its rightful place,

with no indications of suspicious
activities or potential threats. As a result,

the situation was determined to be
resolved without any concerns.

 On May 20, 2024, 
a substantial gathering of individuals

was observed queuing along 5th & Main
St, with the line extending towards Los
Angeles St. The queue had formed in
anticipation of an event scheduled at

448 S Main St.

 On May 23, 2023, 
around 0230 hours, during a routine

patrol, a Historic Core BID officer
observed several trees knocked over

in the bike lane. Collaboratively,
Historic Core BID officers mobilized to

upright the fallen trees and return
them to their original positions on the

sidewalk.

 On May 26, 2023, 
around 2030 hours, during a routine

patrol, a Historic Core BID officer
observed that the fences at 610 S.

Main St had been knocked over. The
BID officers promptly rectified the
situation by picking up the fallen

fences and securing them using zip
ties.
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